
 

EXHIBIT A 

NOTICE OF SALE 

The City of Laurel is offering for sale a twenty (20) foot raised boxing ring that is no longer 

needed in the Parks and Recreation Department’s Recreation Program.   Arrangements to view 

the boxing ring can be made by calling Parks and Recreation Department Director, Elvin Ulmer, 

at 601-319-6170. 

Sealed bids must be submitted to the Office of the City Clerk, Room 201 at Laurel City Hall,    

401 N. Fifth Avenue, Laurel, Mississippi, or electronically at www.laurelmsprojects.com.  In the 

case of sealed bids, the bid envelop must be clearly marked on the outside “20 Foot Boxing 

Ring” and submitted by 9:55am on Monday, March 5th.  Bids will be opened at 10:00am on 

Monday, March 5th.  Winning bidder must be prepared to offer a check made out to the City of 

Laurel or cash for the full amount of his bid at the time of the opening. 

http://www.laurelmsprojects.com/

